Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2002 1:20 PM

To: 'Fraser Fairman’; Robin Johnstone (E-mail)

Subject: RE: The responses to the Information Requests filed on theDeBeers Canada Mining Corp.'s

Environmental Assessment of theSnap Lake Project. (July 11, 2002)
By copy of your request to Mr. Johnstone I am requesting the additional hard copies be sent to the MVEIRB's office. i
will insure they are delivered to you as soon as we have them.

LA

————— Original Message-----

From: Fraser Fairman [mailto:fairmanf@inac.gc.ca]

Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2002 1:10 PM

To: Louie Azzolini

Subject: Re: The responses to the Information Requests filed on
theDeBeers Canada Mining Corp.'s Environmental Assessment of theSnap
Lake Project. (July 11, 2002)

Hello Louie:

Thank you for the information concerning the De Beers reposnses.

dowever, | was hoping that I could receive 4 hardcopies of the Responses to Information Requests Round 1 from De
Beers so that I may distribute them others in INAC and have some for our file.

I thank you in advance for your assistance and I look forward to hearing from you.

Cheers Fraser Fairman
669-2587
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